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24 January 2020 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

PHSCE Talk 
 

 
As part of our Personal, Health, Social and Citizenship Education, on the 27th February, Year 6 
pupils will be discussing changes to their body, including emotional changes, personal hygiene and 
puberty. Boys and girls will be split for these sessions; the girl’s talk will be run by the school nurse 
and the boy’s talk will be run by Mr Morris.  
 
If you would like, any additional information regarding the sessions the school nurse will be in 
school from 9:30am on Monday 24th February. Please contact the school office to book an 
appointment. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns about this please do not hesitate to contact school.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Miss L Clapham 
Head of School 

 


